Y4 Multiplication Check

Thursday 17th November,
Dear Parents and Carers,

As you may be aware, there is a national statutory test for Y4 children called the ‘Multiplication Tables
Check’ (MTC). The test will determine how well each child knows their multiplication tables up to 12 x 12,
which is the expected standard by the end of Year 4 and a vital factor in their understanding of other
mathematical concepts.

The test will be administered in the Summer Term and will involve an online test of 25 multiplication questions.
At the time of completing the test, children will be familiar with the structure and will be supported by their
class teachers. The results of the test will help us to support the children as they progress through the Y5 and
Y6 maths curriculum.

Over the coming months, class teachers will be working with the children to develop their recall and
understanding of times table facts and to prepare them for their online assessment.

To support your child at home, class teachers will be providing paper-based activities in addition to children
having access to their Times Table Rockstars account.

Further information will be shared in the Spring Term.

If you have any questions about the Multiplication Check, please feel free to contact school to speak with
myself, Ms Blount or Ms Martin.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Aitken
Maths Curriculum Lead
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